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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 14, 2005

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB274 by Barrientos (Relating to funding of the Communities In Schools program.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.  Because Communities in Schools is 
funded by the Foundation School Program in a set-aside, the bill would have no net state cost.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.  School districts would 
see a small decrease to their compensatory education allotments.  The decrease is not significant on a 
statewide basis.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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